
   

 
 

General Manager Report January 28, 2025 
 
 

1. The AED Defibrillator was ordered and received. We purchased it for 
$785.00 

2. The No Camping / No overnight parking Signs were ordered and 
received. 

3. Rose Love finished the work for a new outlet dedicated to a 
commercial freezer.  

4. Wayne Hartel came and looked at our microphones and speaker, he 
adjusted some of the settings and the setup is working fine.  

5. The next in person Parkland Improvement Project will be held on 
February 6th from 11am to 2pm here at the CSD building. This 
meeting will be a design workshop, everyone is invited to give their 
ideas on how to improve our park. 

             

                                                          
 

                                                      

          

 

 

  

 

 

 


